LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
February 18, 2025

TOPIC: LCTC Engineering Lab Furniture and Technology Purchase

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve
the purchase of new furniture and technology for the Livonia Career Technical Center
(LCTC) Engineering lab. Furniture to be purchased from Interior Environments, Novi,
MI in the amount of $55,786, and new technology from CDW-G, Chicago, IL in the
amount of $57,476. The total cost is $113,262.

RATIONALE:

LCTC is in the process of updating selected program classrooms through 61(a)1 state
CTE grant funds. Based on the age and current condition of the furniture and
technology, LCTC is requesting an update to the Engineering Lab. Through contract
pricing the total cost for these purchases from Interior Environments and CDW-G is
$113,262.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

This is a purchase through 61(a)1 grant funds. This is not a general fund expenditure.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL.:
Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services

EXHIBITS:
Attached



